
A Message From the Department
Chair

In our Utah BME October newsletter, you can read about the
department's top news and stories from July through September 2022

(since our last newsletter). Interesting activities, achievements, and
accolades of our alumni, faculty and students await you. You will be

introduced to our new University president, and learn about our
graduate student STEM outreach to our local community, our state-of-
the-field research featured at international conferences, BME graduate

student awards, a new engineering building dedicated to a Utah
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faculty medical device legend, BME leadership organizing a key
biomechanics conference, and the generous vision of a Utah alumnus

to award a treasured endowed chair to our faculty in tissue
engineering.

Significantly, you should be able to appreciate the scope of our
impactful BME efforts to hire fantastic faculty with creative ideas who

train talented biomedical engineers who will create our future, innovate
our industries and make a positive mark on our society. 

I thank you for your interest in and support of our department.  My
hope is that you will find interesting news and discover how our

dedication to mission benefits our society.

You can find all of our BME newsletters and a lot more at our BME
website (URL).  Follow us via Instagram, LinkedIn, and Twitter!

 
BME Chair

Grainger honored
with Ole and Marty

Jenson Endowed
Chair in Tissue

Engineering

 
Read more here
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https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/06/14/dr-david-grainger-honored-with-ole-and-marty-jenson-endowed-chair-in-tissue-engineering/


BME Alumni
Feature

 
Adam Gormley and his

innovative machine learning
directed design of polymer-

protein hybrids
 

Read more here

BME Student is a
MEC Winner!

 
Monika Buczak's conference

talk entitled, "Disentangling
Sensory and Motor Deficits of
Fine Hand Function Using an
Electronic Grip Gauge (EGG)

to Simulate Transferring
Fragile Objects" wins second
place in podium competition!

Read more here
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https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/07/27/alumni-feature-adam-j-gormley-gives-talk-at-crs2022/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/09/13/utahbme-student-wins-2nd-place-at-podium-competition/


BME Outreach:
GWBE at Craft Lake

City
 

Graduate Women in
Biomedical Engineering help

promote the STEM field at
Craft Lake City

Read more here

Meet our 2022-2023
leadership team here

BME & SB3C
 

BME, the Department of
Mechanical Engineering, and
the Scientific Computing and

Imaging Institute were co-
Premier Sponsors for this

year’s conference
 

Read more here
 

Tower of
biomedical design

power

Stephen C. and Lynda M.
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https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/08/29/gwbe-helps-promote-stem-at-craft-lake-city/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/09/13/gwbe-leadership-team-2022-2023/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/09/13/gwbe-leadership-team-2022-2023/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/08/29/sb3c/


Jacobsen Tower dedicated
September 30th

Read more here

Read about Dr. Jacobsen here

BME's Jake
Bergquist mixes it

up at Finland's
CinC2022

 
UQ and ECGI:

What are they and how do
they mix?

Read more here

Tips for success
from University

President Taylor
Randall

Read more here

EXPLORE UofU BME
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https://www.coe.utah.edu/2022/10/04/jacobsen-tower-dedication/?utm_source=phpList&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Engineering+E-News+October+2022&utm_content=HTML
https://www.coe.utah.edu/2016/04/20/in-memoriam-stephen-c-jacobsen/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/2022/09/16/ubme-student-jake-bergquist-gives-talks-at-cinc2022/
https://attheu.utah.edu/facultystaff/5-tips-to-thrive-at-the-u-from-president-taylor-randall/
https://www.bme.utah.edu/
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